
 

8 January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
We're really pleased to publish our NEW Spring Clubs timetable for enrichment activities after 
school, featuring lots of opportunities for your young person to get involved in something that 
will help them build skills, develop team-work and resilience, improve their confidence and make 
friends. 
 
However, on Tuesday this week the following Clubs will not run as the lead staff are taking part 
in Year 7 Parent-Teacher Meetings: 

• 8s Boys Football (Mr Wren) 
• Girls Football (Mr Barker) 
• Addams Family Rehearsals, acting AND music (Drama & Music teachers) 
• Rugby (Mr Hanson) 
• Trampolining (Mrs Maddox) 
• Art (Mrs Scott) 
• SparxMaths (Mr Cooke) 

 
This term we're focusing on getting students to try out a club after school, and to encourage 
participation we held a successful Club Fest last week, where your young person found out more 
about what's on offer and chatted to students who already attend clubs. Following on from this 
we're issuing a "ticket" to all students in Key Stage 3 which they can exchange for a reward 
when they do attend a new after-school club. 
 
If your young person doesn't currently go to an after-school Club, please chat to them about why 
getting involved in a club or team could be good for them, and have a look on our website at the 
timetable to help them choose something to try out this term. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team. 
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